
I support the National Popular Vote. and the bill that has already passed the Oregon house four times 
and which vote has been denied to the Senate since 2009, because 
 
Oregonians already support the bill, the NPV.  There is no need for an expensive referral.  At a time of a 
money squeeze in state government, why spend millions on a referral?  It would be a waste of taxpayer 
money. 
 
The federal Constitution gives state legislatures the power to decide how electoral votes shall be 
awarded. 
 
I support every vote equal for president.  Why should a miner in Wyoming have more representation 
than a voter in inner-city Watts or Harlem?  
 


